Camas County Commissioners Meeting
January 28, 2019

The meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. by Chairman Kramer. Also present were
Commissioner Ralph, Commissioner Colter, Prosecuting Attorney Matt Pember, and Clerk Korri

Blodgett.

The Board reviewed the Agenda. Commissioner Ralph made a motion to approve the agenda as
posted. Seconded by Commissioner Colter. Unanimous.

The Board reviewed the meeting minutes of January 22. Commissioner Colter made a motion to
approve the minutes with the corrections noted. Seconded by Commissioner Ralph. Unanimous.

Commissioner Kramer made a motion to go into Executive Session pursuant to Idaho Code 74-
206(1)(a)&(b) to consider personnel matters. A roll call vote showed all in favor. The Board
entered into Executive session at 9:35 a.m. The Board came out of Executive session at 10:10

a.m.

The Board discussed the Road and Bridge supervisors’ position that will be available starting
April 1,2019. Camas County will be accepting applications until February 22, 2019 and a full
detailed job description is available at the Clerk’s office.

South Central Public Health District County Representative Pam Jones met with the Board and
provided a presentation on some of the programs available. Parents as Teachers Program, which
serves families with at-risk children, Vaping among High School Students, and Operation Red
File, are some of the beneficial programs available.

The Board discussed the joint meeting that the Board of Commissioners and the Planning and
Zoning Commission Board will hold in March.

The Board adjourned at 12:10 p.m.
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Travis Kramer, Chairman Korri Blodgett, Clerk




